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I oppose giving OHA the power to change the scope of practice of a healthcare 

profession.  Currently scope of practice is outlined by the legislature and regulated by 

licensing boards.  Handing over scope of practice issues to OHA in the executive 

branch is taking away the power that is rightfully in the hands of the legislature.  

Beyond stripping the legislature of it's rightful power, OHA acting in place of a 

licensing board is inappropriate.  Please keep the system of checks & balances intact 

in Oregon and maintain the status quo. 


